State of Florida GR%G%%JAL
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DATE: March 5, 2002

TO: Marguerite Lockard, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Sﬁrvices
FROM: Lennie Fulwood, Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement.=2#—
RE:

Return of Confidential Documents - Docket 001797-TP

BellSouth and Covad provided confidential documents to staff in Docket No. 001797-TP.

Staff no longer requires this information, and requests that the following document numbers be
returned to BellSouth and Covad respectively:

Document Number Company
07913-01 Covad
08364-01 BellSouth
08820-01 Covad

If you have any questions, please call me at 413-6572.
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